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Welcome to the fifth annual Babylab newsletter and let 

us start by saying a huge thank you to all the parents 

and children who came in and helped us out this year! 

²ƛǘƘƻǳǘ ȅƻǳΣ ƻǳǊ ǿƻǊƪ ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ōŜ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜΦ 

 

 

 

 

 

The Numbers; this year we have 
had a staggering 865 visits! 48 of 
ǘƘŜǎŜ ǿŜǊŜ ŦƻǊ IŜǎǘŜǊΩǎ 9wt ǎǘǳŘȅΣ 
which is now complete (read on to 
discover the results). We have had 
some of the youngest babies seen 
by the Babylab so far; we had 35 

baby scientists of only five months 
old! Moreover we have had more 
children than ever get the rocket 
(for their fourth visit) this year on 

their certificates!! 

 

Over the past few weeks, we 

have been visiting three 

times a week the Argyll Ward 

at Derriford Maternity, and 

many new Mums and Dads 

have signed up there. So who 

knows, if you are having a 

new baby, we might see you 

there! 
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/ǳǊǊŜƴǘ wŜǎŜŀǊŎƘΧ 

 

 

Segmentation of fluent speech 

in 10 month old infants. 

Over 100 babies have now 
participated in this study, which 
looks at the way infants learn to 
pick words out of fluent speech 
in different accents. We only 
need a few more ten month-
olds to complete this study, 
which has been one of our 

biggest to date!

 

Name recognition in 5-month-olds
Infants can differentiate very fine 
differences in speech, noticing the 

consonant ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ƛƴ άōŀ-ba-ba-ba-Řŀέ 
sequence. When speech becomes 

meaningful, however, will they only 
recognise the exact form of a spoken 

word or a broad set of representations 
for that word?

Here, 5-month-olds were presented with 
recordings of the first word they learn: 

their own name. They heard either their 
name or a slightly mispronounced 

version (e.g. Sam or Tham). Results so far 
show us that they do recognise their 
name, preferring the correct version. 
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Autobiographical Memories in 

5 year old children.

We ran another study this year 
looking into the 
autobiographical memories of 
5 year olds. Parents were asked 
to provide two calendars full of 
things their child had done, e.g. 
going to the Eden project or to 
the theatre to see the 
Enormous Turnip, and children 
were asked to recall as much 
information about the events 
as they could. We saw 16 
children for this study and we 
examined whether how long 
ago the event happened had 
ŀƴȅ ŜŦŦŜŎǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ 
ability to recall it.  So far we are 
transcribing all the interviews 
ǎƻ ŘƻƴΩt have any answers just 
yet but watch this space! 
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If you would like to read any more about any of the studies or contact any member of the team please visit 

the Babylab website at www.plymouthbabylab.org or email any of us at plymouthbabylab@gmail.com.  

This is the last newsletter that we will send out by paper and email, (we are trying to cut our carbon 

footprint) so if you would like to continue receiving it please provide an email address to next year you can still hear 

about all the amazing things!

Have your details changed since you signed up? If so please tear this form off and send it back FREE 
POST to: Plymouth BabyLab, School of Psychology, Portland Square, Drake Circus, Plymouth, Devon, 
PL4 8AA. We will call you as soon as we receive your form. 

Name______________________             Address ________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________         Post Code _________________ 

Email ____________________________@_________________________ 

Telephone number(s) __________________________________________ 

Please circle:        New Sign-up            Amending Details 

http://www.plymouthbabylab.org/
mailto:plymouthbabylab@gmail.com

